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Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth called the Special Called meeting to order.  
 
Ms. Tina Wells presented the Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks Licensing 
Payment Processing Project. 
 
Gilda Reyes from MS Department of Finance and Administration asked if this new payment 
processing fee would be permanent or temporary.   She asked how this would affect Tyler’s future 
services they are able to provide to the State of Mississippi.  
 
Tyler will give Renee Murray data to support the new schedule and how much money is being 
acquired vs how much they will be getting with this new fee schedule and if this would negatively 
affect the program.  
 
It was decided by the committee to table this discussion, pending additional information for more 
clarity before voting approval. Gilda Reyes made the motion, and it was seconded by Mickey 
Yates.  
 



Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth presented the request from the Mississippi Department of Wildlife, 
Fisheries and Parks to extend the temporary waiver of the EOC fee for their new parks and 
reservation system through May 31, 2025.  

Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth also requested that Tyler provide a cost estimate for the 
parks/reservation system before providing a project request to allow the committee an opportunity 
to review before voting.  
 
Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth called for a motion to approve the waiver request and allow Tyler time 
to provide the necessary information. Mr. Mickey Yates made the motion to approve, and the 
motion was seconded by Mr. Daniel Jordan. The request was passed with one opposed. 

The Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks Licensing Payment Processing 
Project was tabled until further information was provided. Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth presented 
the request to extend the temporary waiver of the EOC fee for their hunt/fish licensing system 
upon completion and the committee approves the new modified fee schedule.  
 
Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth called for a motion to approve the request. Mr. Daniel Jordan made 
the motion to approve, and the motion was seconded by Mr. Mickey Yates. The request was 
passed with one opposed. 
 
 
Ms. Stephanie Hedgepeth adjourned the meeting.  
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Stephanie Hedgepeth, Chair    Daniel Jordan, Vice-Chair 
 


